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              A parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

January 30,  2020  

 

Dear Families, 

 

Didn’t our student lectors and speakers do a great job 

last weekend?  Didn’t the Select Choir sing beautifully                        

at the 9 am Mass on Sunday!? I was so proud of                     

everyone! They represented our school so well!  

It’s been a fun week! Tomorrow is our Tailgate Party Lunch and all school read-in. 

The school will provide hot dogs/buns, chips, and dessert for lunch for all students 

k-8. The read-in begins at 2 pm. Bring a good book and join us if you can. 

State of the School Meetings                                                                                                    

State of the School Meetings are scheduled for Feb. 4th & 6th.  A parent from each             

family is required to attend one of these meetings. At the meetings, the School 

Commission reports on the state of the school and contracts for 2020-21 are 

handed out to parents. Mark your calendar so you don’t miss one of these                     

important meetings. The Raffle will be held at the end of the meeting on Feb. 4th. 

Auction                                                                                                                                              

Auction procurements (donations) are due February 3rd. Please 

complete the procurement forms and bring your items to the 

school office. 

You should have received your invitation to the Gala Dinner Oral 

Auction. If you would like to sit with a group of people, please 

turn in your rsvp card and fees together as soon as possible. 

Please consider inviting someone outside of our school community who supports 

Catholic education to attend the  Gala with you. It’s such a fun event! 

Be sure to invite your family and friends to the Family Night Auction! This is a fun 

evening for all ages! 

Dennis Uniform Store                                                                                                                 

The Dennis Uniform Store has closed. All new uniform purchases will now be made 

online.  

Don’t forget we have the Uniform Exchange. You can turn in a uniform piece that is 

too small and take a larger size.  If you don’t have an item to trade, a small                

donation is requested for the items you need. 

 

St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us.                                                                                                                   

With my love and prayers, 

 

  

What’s happening?                                                          

January 31                                                                                   

 Tailgate  Lunch                                            

 Read-in, 2 pm 

February 3                                                                                  

 Auction procurements are due. 

February 4 & 6                                                                      

 State of the School Meetings                             

 Parish Hall, 7-8 pm                                                  

 A parent from each family is                  

 required to attend one of these 

 meetings. Contracts for 2020-21 

 will be handed out  at the                   

 meetings. 

February 5                                                                             

 Students in Grades K-4 will be attending 

 a play at the Children’s Theatre. 

February 7                                                                                     

 Spelling Bee, 10:45                                                                    

 7/8 Dance, Parish Hall, 3-5 pm 

February 13                                                                               

 Valentine’s Day  Spirit Assembly, 2 pm           

 Wear valentine colors: red, purple, pink, 

 white. 

February 14                                                                              

 No School                                                              

 Archdiocesan In-service 

February 17                                                                            

 No School                                                          

 Presidents’ Day 

  

 

                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   

is the center                                           

of your life,                                             

no words                                     

are necessary.                                 

Your mere                                      

presence  will                                

touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de Paul                         

                                                                                               

These students were selected                               

for the Honor Band! Congratulations! 

Nikki Tran-Flute 

Dylan Galaura-Clarinet Section Leader 

Matthew Gonzalez-Percussion 



 

Good luck to our 7th grade boys                      

basketball this weekend for                                

play-offs.  They play against                      

St. Anthony this Saturday at 10:15 AM 

at Holy Rosary School in Seattle.  If 

they win, they will play against                       

St. Edward on Sunday at 1:15 PM at 

St. John School in Seattle. 

Registration for 8th girls and 4th coed 

volleyball is still open.  Log onto Team 

Sideline to register today. 

We are always trying to be the best Catholic school we can be. 

This space is for your suggestions, comments, and /or feedback. 

 

Catholic Schools Week Special Events Schedule!      

 Friday, January 31st                                                                              

Tailgate Lunch                                                                                         

All School Read-In, 2-2:45 

                                                                                                                                                                                

Note on Tailgate Lunch-                                                                                   

The school will provide hot dogs/buns for all students.  Families 

have donated chips, drinks, and desserts. 

Thank you to our                   

Auction Sponsors! 

State of the School Meetings  

 

February 4 & 6  

Attendance at one of the State of 

the School Meetings is required. 

Contracts for 2020-21 will be 

handed out at the meeting.  

King County Library System Student Accounts                                                            

Miss Nobs is working with the King County Library System (KCLS) 

to facilitate the creation of Student Accounts for students in grades 

5-8 for the KCLS. This will make it possible for teachers and                  

students to access and use KCLs’ downloadable and online                    

resources. To create the student accounts, we will make the                    

following student information available to KCLS: student’s first and 

last name, date of birth, and St. Vincent’s library card number. This 

information is considered confidential  under our agreement with 

KCLS as well as under the Family Education Rights and Privacy Act 

and KCLS will only use the information for the legitimate                             

educational purpose of providing library access pursuant to our 

Agreement and will not re-disclose the information to any other 

party for any reason. We are excited about this opportunity. If you 

do not wish for your child to have a Student Account for the KCLS, 

please let me know in writing by January 31st. 


